
November 9, 2023 

Chartiers Valley School District 

Administrative Offices 

2030 Swallow Hill Road 

Pittsburgh, PA 15220 

Attn: Ms. Pat Connolly 

Subj: Donation 

Dear Ms. Connolly: 

Our Chartiers Valley Class of 1973 recently had our 5Oth year class reunion, and it was 

quite a success! We are all very proud of our alma mater (we were the fast graduating 

class of the "old high schoo!" on Swallow Hill Road). 

After all the expenses were paid for the reunion, we have a small balance in our 

account of $267.66 which we would like to donate to the Chartiers Valley School District 

Special Needs Program. 

Enclosed is our check in the amount of $267.66 which we hope will help to buy 

supplies or other expenses for this program. 

Sincerely, 

C.V.'73 Reunion Committee 

enc.


